
 

 

2nd March 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3 Visit from a Roman Soldier 
 
As part of our exciting topic on the Romans, the children will be taking part in a fantastic workshop day 
led by a Roman soldier! The soldier will arrive, as he did nearly 2000 years ago, wearing his full armour 
and carrying his marching pack (impedimenta) as he did when his legion invaded Britain in 43 A.D. The 
workshop will take place on Thursday 30th March 2017.  
 
Who will volunteer to join the army and get dressed in a real set of armour? 
Who can identify the equipment in the Roman soldier’s pack? 
Can the children work together as a team like Roman soldiers as they are trained with shields and 
perform formation marching? 
Can the children perform the Testutoid (tortoise) formation under fire?  
 
A contribution of £5.00 to help cover the costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions, the workshop may have to be cancelled.  Please return your slip and payment to the 
school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment 
is for by Friday 24th March.  If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the visit 
being funded by school. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Wendy Gibson, Satnam Singh, Kelly Grant and Fia Ogunyemi 
Year 3 Teachers 

 

Year 3 Visit from a Roman Soldier 
 

Name: ______________________________________________Class: ________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Roman workshop on Thursday 30th March 2017, and 
enclose a contribution of £5.00  [   ] 
 
My child is eligible for Pupil Premium [   ] 
 
 
Signed : ___________________________________________(Parent/Carer)    Date: ______________ 

 


